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Reminders 
 

 Textile Bin:  This is located in the small 
parking area across from the Integrated 
Preschool entrance at KES.  Old stuffed 
animals, clothing, towels and shoes are 
just a few items that can be put into this 
bin to be recycled.   

 Remember to have completed 
CORI/SORI to participate in volunteering 
at the schools. 

 
 

 
The next KPTO meeting is: 

March 8th in the KIS Library @ 7pm   
 
Please join us and bring a friend!  

 
 
Upcoming Events: 

 Scholastic Book Fair – April 6th – 15th  
More info will be provided as we get 
closer. 

 5th Grade Girls Tea – April 6th  
More info will be provided as we get 
closer. 

 5th Grade Boys Night – April 8th  
More info will be provided as we get 
closer. 

 Field Trips – All grades have been 
scheduled.  More info will be provided 
in the upcoming months. 
 

Box Tops Update 
 

 We earned $5,150 so far this school year 
for KES/KIS combined.   

 THANK YOU to all the volunteers who 
helped count Box Tops during the 
Snowball Contest. 

 Thank you UPS in Kingston for shipping 
our Box Tops for free! 

 Go to BoxTopsForEducation.com for more 
ways to earn Box Tops. 
 

Keep clipping and collecting!!!! 
 
You only need 10 to earn KES/KIS $1…Every 
one counts! 

 
KPTO  Volunteer Opportunities 

 Box Tops:  We are looking for a new 
Co-Chair for next school year.  Please 
contact Renee McDonald, Meghan 
Lewis or Jeanne Coleman. 

 Harlem Wizards Event 2016:  We are 
looking for 1 or 2 people to help seek 
sponsors and/or run concessions. 
 

Kingston Community Night at 
Cancun Restaurant – Feb. 1st. 

 A big THANK YOU to Cancun 
Restaurant for helping us with this 
event. 

 We were able to raise $1,000. 
 It was a fun evening and we sincerely 

thank everyone who participated! 
 

Community Events 
 KFE Kentucky Derby Party (May 7th):  

This event is from 3pm-7pm located at 
Alden Park.  Tickets are currently on a 
waitlist basis.  However, there is a 
possibility of more space becoming 
available and if it happens the waitlist 
will be first priority.  Call Alden Park for 
more info. 


